
              

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

              
 

 
Teacher of Maths with responsibility for KS5 Maths  

Main Scale + TLR2c - £2873 
Possible recruitment allowance for the right candidate 

Full Time  
Required from September 2022 

 
We are looking for a well-qualified and experienced Maths teacher to lead on KS5 Maths. This post is for candidates 
who have a successful track record in delivering outstanding A level Maths outcomes. The successful candidate will 
teach a high proportion of KS5 Maths and work closely with the Head of Faculty to further develop this highly successful 
and growing area of the school.  As outlined in the faculty information document the department have excellent facilities 
with state-of-the-art touch screen displays and visualisers. In addition, the department uses Hegarty Maths to support 
students learning outside of the classroom and effective and efficient marking and feedback policy. 
 
The Carlton Academy is a ‘good’ and over-subscribed 11-18 academy and part of the Redhill Academy Trust. The Academy 
is also a member of Redhill College of Leadership and Development and as such there are excellent CPD opportunities 
and a chance to work alongside colleagues from other high-performing schools in the region. The Trust also leads the 
regional Teaching School Hub, delivering local teacher training and the National Professional Qualifications for teachers. 
 
For a discussion about the role, please contact Mr Jason Byrne, Assistant Headteacher, on the academy telephone 
number or via email to j.byrne@theacademycarlton.org    
 
An application form can be downloaded from our academy’s website or by contacting Emily Hall, PA to the Headteacher, 
at e.hall@theacademycarlton.org  
 
Successful candidates will be subject to an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check. 
 

 
 

Closing date for applications: Monday 16th May 2022 
Interview date: Week beginning 16th May 2022 

 

https://www.redhillacademytrust.org.uk/
https://www.redhillacademytrust.org.uk/redhill-college
https://www.redhillhub.org.uk/
mailto:j.byrne@theacademycarlton.org
mailto:e.hall@theacademycarlton.org

